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MONROE COUNTY INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Special Education 

1101 S. Raisinville Road

Monroe, Michigan 48161

734-242-5799
<Date>

Dear <Parent’s Name>:

I am sorry that you were unavailable to meet to discuss <Student’s Name’s> initial IEP, which took place on <date>.  Attached is a final copy of the IEP for your review.  As a parent you must give written consent before the district can implement the initial IEP.  If I do not hear from you within 10 days of this letter, I will assume you have not provided your consent to the services and program described in your child’s IEP.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  You can contact me at <place contact information>.

Sincerely,

<Staff Person’s Name>

10.2011
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